
The Lake Street Council and its partners will design and 
test programs that will connect BIPOC and immigrant 
entrepreneurs with the resources and support needed to 
decarbonize their buildings and operations.

This collaborative partnership will ensure that small businesses 
primarily in Justice40 tracts along the most diverse commercial 
corridors in the Twin Cities (Minneapolis and Saint Paul, 
Minnesota) will have equitable access to federal and state 
climate investments, positioning these communities as national 
leaders on climate action and creating replicable, scalable 
models for others to follow.
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